
Dear Friend, 

Like you, I am a local business owner and understand the profound impact investing in our community can 
have on our businesses and the people we serve. Our roots run deep, and the spirit of collaboration truly sets 
our town apart. That’s why I support the Community House as a business owner and long-time resident.

From learning to swim in first grade to DJ’ing YMCA dances and hosting significant family events like dance 
recitals and my mother’s memorial, the Community House has been an integral part of my life. I believe in 
preserving this special place for future generations.

One way you can help is to become a 2025 Community Partner—a program embodying the essence of our 
community’s strength and commitment to social responsibility. This sponsorship program is a win-win, 
offering businesses like yours prominent recognition at Community House signature events while investing in 
Moorestown and the broader community.

As an independent 501(c)(3) nonprofit, the Community House does not receive any tax dollars and relies 
on generous donations from businesses to provide programming and support civic, social, and recreational 
activities. 

Over the coming year, we are excited to introduce several new initiatives designed to create even more 
opportunities for our community. Your donation will help:
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Launch an exciting public program series that inspires children, connects families, and engages 
seniors through arts, history, and horticulture. 

Your contribution will help continue this momentum and make an even more significant impact in 2025. 
I’ve enclosed our 2025 Community Partner packet to help you join easily. 

To discuss this exciting sponsorship opportunity, please contact me at pas454@aol.com or Executive Director 
Pam Henshall at pam@thecommunityhouse.com.

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and our dedicated staff, thank you for considering becoming a 2025 
Community Partner. We look forward to working together and making a difference throughout the region!

Sincerely,

George Schulmann
President, Board of Trustees

Enable local nonprofits to thrive by sponsoring discounted events and office space.

Support Moorestown’s historic preservation efforts by maintaining the 1926 Community House 
for current and future generations. 

thecommunityhouse.com


